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by Justice Smith
   Welcome back everyone!
   We at Flier Nation Information 
hope you all had a great summer 
and enjoyed your time away from 
school. 
   This is just a welcome back article 
so you can understand what our 
paper, Flier Nation Information, is 
all about. This group was started 
three years ago with some of my 
close friends, and we ended up with 
m a n y m o r e m e m b e r s t h a n 
expected. Last year we were up to 
about 25 people who worked on the 
newspaper, and this year we are 
hoping for even more who are 
interested.
   Flier Nation Information includes 
articles about things going on inside 

MMS and outside of our school as 
well, polls, comics, creative writing 
stories and more. 
   Flier Nation Information is run and 
edited by students, and students 
are the main source of our articles. 
Mr. Hill is our advisor, and he puts 
together the newspaper to make it 
look like what you see now.
   If you want more information on 
joining, you can contact me through 
email, 22jsmith@clyde.k12.oh.us, 
or you can email Mr.Hill through his 
email, BHill@clyde.k12.oh.us. So if 
you are interested in joining, we 
would love to have you as part of 
our team. And keep a heads up for 
our next edition, which should be 
coming out the last Friday of 
September.

Information
Welcome Back Students!

Fliers come back to MMS as the 2017-18 school year begins

by Cal Cahill
    With our new school year, we 
have some new people in the 
building. Here we will meet one of 
these new people, our new 
technology assistant, Mr. Widman.
   Mr. Widman  just started working 
in the school district this year, 
replacing Mr. Hill who worked on 
the chromebooks last year. Mr. 
Widman will be handling our 
chromebooks and more at MMS 
this year. He works out of his 
office in the back of the library for 
a few hours each day before 
heading over to Clyde Elementary.
    Of all things, it is sort of funny 
the two things that surprised Mr. 
Widman the most about working 
at MMS.

    “[It surprises me] the amount of 
kids who are taller than me,” he 
said. He also said he is surprised 
at how of ten Chromebooks 
randomly stop working (though we 
already know how often that 
happens).
     Mr. Widman attended Terra 
State College for his associate’s 
degree and the University of 
Phoenix, where he got h is 
bachelor's degree in computer 
science. He says he wanted to 
start working in the CGS School 
district because he has alway like 
the school district and he thought 
it was a good opportunity for him.
     “The first couple months have 
been great,” he said. “ The staff in 
every building have been inviting 

and the job itself has been fun and 
challenging.” 
    We’re very excited to have Mr. 
Widman around this year to work 
on our Chromebooks!

Have a photo you want to share 
in the newspaper, or a story 

idea we should do? Email it to 
bhill@clyde.k12.oh.us and we 

will try to get it in!

Our new “Tech Guy,” Mr. Widman
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